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Hidden Springs, MS
16 Clyde Rhodus Road 
Tylertown, MS 39667 
601-876-4151

Tomorrow’s Stars, OH
6716 E. National Road 

South Charleston, OH 45368 
937-324-2267

Cathedral Palms, CA
35-901 Cathedral Canyon Drive 

Cathedral City, CA 92234 
760-324-8244

Cathedral Palms, CA

Talk about time flying - the 
upcoming Winter season is my 
10th at Cathedral Palms!

So much has changed here over 
the years but there are constants, 

and one is the commitment from 
our corporate office to continue 
upgrading the resort. 

We're sad to announce the 
passing of one of our members, 
Mrs. Norma Jean Coon Butler 
Gibbs. Her parents, James and 
Merle Coon, were members in 
the beginning. A memorial service 
was held here for Mrs. Coon.
In lieu of flowers, her family asked that 
landscape plants be donated to Hidden 
Springs to help with its revitalization. 

We were extremely pleased with 
July 4th week. Once again we had 
a full house and everyone enjoyed 
seeing each other. The pools, river 

With everything green from 
the rain and the flowers in 
full bloom, it is a good time 
to come to Tomorrow’s Stars 
RV Resort.
The basketball court was expanded 
to full-size court and is getting lots 

of attention. The gaga ball court is 
rarely empty, and the pool is getting 

Nice! Definitely not naughty!

Don on the new tractor

The Scoop is also available online at
www.AARVParks.com

The Scoop is also available online at

Don wielding the sledgehammer

The Scoop is also available online at

http://www.AllAmericanRVParks.com
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The All American RV Club is our growing network of RV Parks and campgrounds that offer 
significant discounts (most are 50% off their regular rates for the first night of your visit) to 
members of All American RV Parks. There is no book to buy, nothing new to join or any 
additional cost to 
be part of th is 
program - it's open 
to all members in 
good standing. Just 
show them your All 
American RV Club
membership card!

Another constant that makes our success possible is 
the commitment from our volunteer crew. Thanks to 
them, improvements continue to be made every 
month, every season. During the heat of the Summer, 
when temperatures routinely hit 110 and above, they 
still keep at it. 

This Summer we’ve completed the job of replacing 
every power pedestal in the park and now all 119 full 
service sites have hookups for both 30 and 50 amps. 

We’ve also completed demolishing all of the old 
concrete and brick walkways in the Social Center. 
Now, we have the blank slate we need to move 
forward with plans to add ground cover, shade trees, 
games and other items that will make this area a 

Cathedral Palms, continued from page 1

great place to hang out with friends and family while 
enjoying the wonderful Winter days and evenings that 
attract so many Snowbirds to our desert oasis. 

With Labor Day right around the corner, we’re looking 
forward to another fantastic Winter here in the desert. 
Keeping that in mind, please make your plans NOW 
and call for a reservation because we are already 
nearly sold out for the season. Don’t miss out!

Bruce Howell, Manager

Matagorda Bay Nature Park
A member of the All American RV Club

Summer camp 
may be over, but 
you can still join 
Matagorda Bay 
Nature Park for 
a v a r i e t y o f 
activities on the 
w e e k e n d s . I n 
August, the park 
will be offering 
kayaking, nature 
exploration and 
will introduce a 
new activity - kite 
b u i l d i n g a n d 
flying!

Social Center before and after cleanup
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plenty of swimmers. We replaced the fountain in the 
pond, and it has a beautiful color display after sunset. 

Although each weekend last month was filled with 
activities, the biggest draw was the celebration of our 
country’s independence. The park was full, everyone 

enjoyed the Shadowridge Band, the hog roast, and the 
decorated golf cart parade to name just a few. Video is 
available on our Facebook page of the band playing 
and people dancing. Tomorrow’s Stars Campground 
Facebook page also has a video of the decorated golf 
cart parade. A new adult favorite is the scavenger 
hunt. Golf carts are suggested because their clues will 
have you all over the park. 

Christmas in July is always a favorite. Who doesn’t 
love Santa and all the beautiful decorations? This year 
the cookies were made and decorated, the tree put 
up, and the children made decorations to put on the 

tree, all in anticipation of seeing and pleasing Santa. 
We had a Christmas dinner with all the trimmings and 
guests bringing in their favorite side dish. Santa 
arrived and each child sat on his lap to tell him exactly 
what they wanted this Christmas. Santa took them on 

a stroll around the pool and then accompanied them 
on a hayride. The day concluded with a family viewing 
of National Lampoons Christmas Vacation in the 
clubhouse. 

August weekends include the themes Water Wars, 
Children’s Olympics, Nifty Fifty, Nature Weekend, and 
Labor Day Weekend. We have a few openings for all 

weekends except Labor Day but you can call and get 
on the waiting list. We hope to see you soon. Every 
day is a good day at Tomorrow’s Stars. 

Darren Rambo, Manager

Tomorrow’s Stars, continued from page 1

Winner of the site decoration contest

Great entertainment for July 4th 

Golf cart parade

And here’s the winning golf cart
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and creek were filled with happy children and a few 
adults who remembered how much they enjoyed the 
creek here when they were young.  

Games and contests on Saturday morning brought out 
all the kids and were enjoyed as always. Thanks to 
Amy and her crew for their hard work again.  

Friday night we had a full house to enjoy Russell 
Walker. Russell will be back for our Labor Day 

weekend. We will have tickets in advance for his show 
on Saturday night and Hoggwood Band on Friday 
night. Call the office if you would be interested.  

Escaping the Summer heat draws a crowd to the creek every time

Hidden Springs, continued from page 1

Saturday night, the highlight of the weekend was the 
fireworks, a fantastic show you can see on our 
Facebook page. Thanks to Amy, Cowboy and their 
crew for a show we will remember for a long time.  

Thanks to Leo for our new tractor, which has helped  
immensely as we continue to work on revitalization 
of the park. You have probably seen photos of it on 
our facebook page. Having the right tools for your 
work is so important. Right now the focus is on 
basketball court and tennis court, upgrading sites 
and working on roads and landscaping. Our next 
project will be updating our bath house. 

Don and Charlene Mathis, Managers

Great times by the Bogue Chitto

Our July 4th Fireworks Shows are epic!




